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Cathedral PTA   

Dear Cathedral Catholic Primary school Families,
The Cathedral PTA would like to welcome you all to the 2018-2019 School year! We are excited to meet all new and existing families and help you get involved in your child’s school life.  
Think back to when you were a child. What made your first school a good place? We all want the best for our children. We want our children to enjoy their time at school. Your PTA exists to make the children’s stay even better. The PTA is not an exclusive club. Quite the opposite - it is a group of people that come together solely to help our children the school and the wider community.

The PTA has two main goals:

To foster, build and support a community across the parents and teachers at the School

To enrich the education and protection of the children at the School. This is primarily done through organising fund-raising events.

All parents are warmly invited to participate actively in the PTA. So whether it's serving on the committee, planning activities or helping out at events, we will welcome any parents who would like to get involved.

 What is the PTA? 

The PTA is where the parents and teachers of the school come together to help make our children’s stay at Cathedral Primary School better. As a parent you are automatically a member of the Parent Teacher Association (PTA). Anyone who has a suggestion or wants to help will be warmly welcomed. 

What does your PTA do?

 Your PTA: raises funds to help the School provide more for our children, runs and helps run events, that enrich our children’s stay at Cathedral School .The emphasis is on being friendly and welcoming as well as having fun.
Helping our children:

The money raised from the events goes towards helping our children and the school. All our children benefit from the money raised each year. Last two years your PTA spent over £18000 for the children and school. This is a remarkable situation seeing that the PTA is newly formed in October 2015 and could not have been achieved with the help of families like yours!
£4k KS1 Library and structure

£2.5k  ICT suite and cabinet

£2k for EYFS Playground equipment

£435 Borwick Trip

£250 for Wrap around Provision support

£150  year 6 leavers

£100 for nativity costumes

£3000 for school and Staff usage
£4000 sensory room

Plus many more items including new books for school library and Mothers and fathers days gifts

Just one hour, or more if you can spare:

Sometimes there are just not enough hours in the day. We all lead busy lives and finding a free hour can be difficult. Put simply, the funds raised and the events organised for our children will not happen without parents giving up their time. Just giving an hour of your time a year will make a significant difference. 

What can I do? 

There are so many events during the year and there are many different ways to help. From serving teas and coffees, running a fair stall, supervising at discos, or making cakes. You'll see a request for volunteers comes out in the school’s regular Parentmail email newsletters. If you want to get more involved then you can always come to one of the regular PTA meetings. Further information can also be found on our very active Facebook page (search Cathedral PTA) this is where the past events get discussed together with a plan for new events. It gives you a chance to give your thoughts and get involved. For more information keep an eye on the school Parentmail and Facebook page where you'll see regular PTA emails and newsletters. 
Finally, it would be great to hear from you. You can always contact us via the School, Facebook page, (search Cathedral PTA) 
Best Regards Cathedral PTA.

